Subject: Input on 1021 Robin Rd variance

: Caitlin Kelley

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 3:12 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Input on 1021 Robin Rd variance

Hello,

| received a postcard regarding a requested variance for 1021 Robin Rd. Their request is incredibly reasonable;
absolutely no concerns from me.

Caitlin Kelley
1109 Red Oak Rd, Ann Arbor, M| 48103



